
Minutes of the Safety Meeting 

November 19th, 2020 

Present: Christine Burchstead (Chair/Library), Patti Whitcomb (Recycling), Keith Hebert 
(Highway), Jason Colburn (No Walpole Fire), Brad Nash (Town Hall) 

Not Present: Justin Sanctuary (Police) 

Next Meeting: 

• February 18th at 2pm 
• Jason Colburn will Chair the next meeting. 

Review of Injuries: 

• An injury happened at the Recycling Center. A person delivering pallets to the 
Recycling Center fell from the back of their own truck and was transported to 
hospital by ambulance. 

Old Business: 

• Due to an increasing number of Covid-19 cases in the State of NH, CPR and 
extinguisher training is unlikely to happen. 

• Brad believes that the Police Dept. did not purchase any Ionic Breeze’s, but they 
are proven to be highly effective at removing many types of air pollutants, germs 
and viruses. 

• The Library has contacted E.E. Houghton Company about getting the midpoint 
exit sign installed that the Fire Chief requested. 

New Business: 

• The Police are now carrying a pressurized Water/Foam Extinguisher in a couple 
of the cruisers.  These are great for organic materials, plastics, and petroleum 
items.  Do not use them on electrical fires.  In just a few minutes they can quickly 
and easily be refilled inhouse and returned to service. 

• Brad encouraged everyone to not take chances with covid-19. He has a friend 
that has it for the second time and they are not doing well. 

• Please Stay Safe! 


